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18th June 2024  
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Sports Day Schedule 2024  

We have an exciting Sports Day planned and would like to invite you to join us for what we are sure will be a 
fantastic event! There are a few important arrangements that we would like to share with you. 

We will continue to follow our successful model to enable every child to participate in the events. Therefore, 
each year group will spend time at each event station, before moving onto the next. Some children will also be 
selected to compete and win points towards their houses. Please find attached a brief order of events and map 
of zones. 

Timings and order of events 

Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 Events Thursday 20th June 9am – 12 

• 8:45am – After dropping off pupils for registration, parents are invited to make their way to the 
track/spectator area. 

• 12 o’clock – Children will return to classrooms for lunch.  
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Year 4,5 and 6 Events Friday 21st June 9am – 12:30pm 
 

• 8:45am – After dropping off pupils for registration, parents are invited to make their way to the 
track/spectator area.  

• 12:30pm – Children will return to classrooms, in preparation for lunchtime.  
 

 

PE Kit 

For all children, PE kits are to be worn into school. Children may wish to accessorise in their house colours 
which may include their T-shirt, socks, sun hat, hair bands etc. Sun cream is to be applied before school and 
sun hats worn if necessary. It is essential for your child to bring a named refillable water bottle.  

Please note: In order to ensure the safety and security of all pupils, no child will be able to leave the site at 
any point. 

Spectating events  

Each event will have an area designated for parents/carers to spectate and we ask that you only use these 
areas to observe each event – these will be clearly marked. We have told the children that they are not to cross 
the track to meet with you, therefore we ask you not to encourage your child to do so either. We thank you for 
your understanding and support on this matter. 

End of the morning 

After the final races, the children will return to their classes for lunch.  

We are greatly looking forward to welcoming you and sharing what is a wonderful occasion on the school 
calendar.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mr Chamberlin 
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